
Usage Protocols for Common Areas 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

From: [Insert Sender Name] 

Subject: Usage Protocols for Common Areas 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We would like to remind all residents and visitors of the following usage protocols for common 

areas within our facility: 

• Please respect the designated hours of operation for each common area. 

• Maintain cleanliness by disposing of trash properly and cleaning up after yourself. 

• Keep noise levels to a minimum to ensure a pleasant environment for all. 

• Report any damages or maintenance issues to the management immediately. 

• Respect the privacy and space of others while using the common areas. 

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a welcoming and enjoyable environment for 

everyone. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your attention to these important protocols. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


